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10th November 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Autumn 2  

Issue 2 

Stars of the week: 
Owls: Daisy, for 
working super hard 

all week.    
Skylarks: Tamzin, 

super effort in class. 
Kestrels: Elouisa, 
always helpful in 

class.  
Writer of the 

week: 
Owls: Alice 
Skylarks: Rose 

Kestrels: Phoebe 
Weekly 

Attendance 
Award: Kestrels 
WINNERS: 

Currie (blue) have 
a non-school 

uniform day on 
Monday 13th Nov. 
 

 

This week’s Worship 

theme: 

Light and 

darkness 

Owls’ Gathering 

Thank you to all the parents that attended the Gathering. We 

hope that you found it useful in helping your children develop 

their phonic skills. The next Gathering is Skylarks’ and is on 

Monday 20th November 2017.  

Let every light shine 

Recipes 

Don’t forget that 
the friends still 

need your 
favourite recipes 

for their cookbook. 
We look forward to 

trying out some of 

your family 
favourites.    

 
 
 

Dates coming up… 

Friday 17th November: Children in Need. 

Friday 17th November: Seatbelt safety for Kestrels. 

Monday 20th November: 9am Skylarks’ Gathering. 

Friday 8th December: Kestrels’ Gathering after sharing assembly. 

Wednesday 13th December: 2pm & 6pm Nativity in church.  

Thursday 14thDecember: Christmas Lunch 

Friday 15th December: Carol service.  

 

 

Nativity 

It is the time of year when we dust off our tea towels and retell 

the story of Christmas. This year our nativity is called ‘Straw 

and Order’. The children who wanted a speaking part have been 

given their lines to learn and we will start rehearsals next week. 

For those not wanting a speaking part their letter explaining 

which part they will be playing will come home next week with 

details about the costume they might need.  

 

 
Children in Need 

On Friday 17th November we will be raising money for Children 

in Need. The student council have decided to have a non-school 

uniform day, they also have the option of dressing as a superhero 

if they wish.  Children are being asked to bring in a donation of a 

pound. The children would also like to hold a bake sale after 

school on that day. We would like lots of cakes to sell so if you 

would like to donate some please bring them to school on the 

Friday morning. Don’t forget your pennies for after school!  

 

 



  


